Dear Public Service Commission,

Phis letter is in regard to the proposed price changes by Cunningham Water District. I understand that inflation is pushing prices up for everyore, and that theirs may have to be adjusted. I would ask that the water being provided be improved use city water. After working in the heat for about three days, we started having to shown coming through my skim in my owest. Since they we have filtered our water whould have to pay more for the water. My point of view simply is, if we story enough that it would be sixtable to drink. I am not appeared the quality of water be see improved before, or during the permissible form not appeared to a slight, note, and I hape I have not affected aryone.

bincerely, Kenvor Burnett

RECEIVED

OCT 18 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION